[image: image1.jpg]


'Care for yourself, Care for each other, Care for your school.  Always do your best'

Dovery Down Lower School
Tel: 01525 377233

Email: office@doverydownlower.co.uk

Acting Headteacher: Mrs R Blessing
____________________________________________________________________________________________
19.4.2022
Covid-19 update letter

Dear Parents,

I hope to find you all well and that you have had a lovely Easter break.
Following further Government guidance on the 1st April on living with Covid, I have outlined below the updates to our school COVID risk assessment; a copy of the latest risk assessment can be viewed on the school website - https://www.doverydown.beds.sch.uk/covid-19
Our risk assessment has been updated as follows: 
-All staff and pupils are advised to stay at home if they feel at all unwell particularly if they have a high temperature or cold like symptoms and should only return when they no longer have a temperature and feel well enough to do so.

-If a staff member takes a COVID test and it is positive we ask that they stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 5 days after the day they took the test.

-If a pupil takes a COVID test and it is positive we ask that they stay at home and avoid contact with other people for at least 3 days after the day they took the test. After 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature, the risk of passing the infection on to others is much lower. This is because children and young people tend to be infectious to other people for less time than adults.
-Children and young people who usually go to school, college or childcare and who live with someone who has a positive COVID-19 test result should continue to attend as normal.
-All staff and pupils will be encouraged to reduce the spread of COVID-19 and other respiratory infections and protect those at highest risk by considering the following measures:  
· Get vaccinated.

· Let fresh air in if meeting others indoors.

· Practise good hygiene:

· wash your hands

· cover your coughs and sneezes

· clean your surroundings frequently

· Wear a face covering or a face mask.

What will this look like in school?

-Continued use of Co2 monitors in all classrooms and other low ventilation areas in school.

-Good ventilation in all classrooms and around school.

-All staff and pupils encouraged to practice good hygiene throughout the school day.

-Choice of wearing a face covering in communal areas for all staff in school.

If you have any further queries or questions regarding this, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Blessing

Acting Head teacher
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________
Heath Road, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire LU7 3AG

[image: image2.jpg]&

Healthy School



www.doverydown.beds.sch.uk

[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.png]¥

Y




[image: image5.png]L]



[image: image6.png]Q

vesTORS I PEOPLE






[image: image7.png]




